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April 15, 1981

of

D

SMr. Robert L. Tedesco //pg8Assistant Director of Licensing *,4
,

Division of Licensing 0fon/A -

T
"U

* ,% % . l?)U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission g
Washington, DC 20555

q Ns /

Dear Mr. Tedesco: Cd

The University of Lowell proposes that our Reactor Facility
" Security Plan for Protection of Special Nuclear Material" be revised by
replacing page 12 with the enclosed revised page 12. These changes are
the result of discussions with your staff and are designed to further
clarify the intentions of the plan and to enhance its implementation.

If you have any questions, please contact me directly.

Sincerely yours,

/ h

ThomasJhiallace
Nuclear Reactor Supervisor
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Enclosure

cc: Mr. Don Carlson, NRC
Mr. William Patch, NRC
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